
 

 
 

 
 

 

 

 

To: Pastors, Parochial Vicars, Administrators, Deacons and Parish Staff 

From: John Watkins 

Re: Whole Person Care & Prepare Workshop  

Date: October 18, 2019 

 

Are you interested in learning more about end of life ethic and pastoral care for the sick and dying?   
 

The Office of Catholic Charities & Social Concerns and Dignity Health are hosting its next End-of-Life Care 

workshop on Saturday, December 2 from 9:30 am to 12:00 pm at St. Peter – All Hallows Parish, Sacramento.   

 

Saturday, December 2 (9:30am – 12:00pm) 
St. Peter – All Hallows (Parish Hall) 

5501 14th Ave., Sacramento, CA 95820 

  

  

This workshop is open to all but is especially tailored for bereavement & health ministers, Eucharistic 

ministers and minsters to the homebound, catechists and respect life ministers, Vincentian volunteers 

and/or care takers. 
 

Discussion topics include Church teaching on end of life ethics, accessing quality palliative care, 

hospice care and advance healthcare directives, and pastoral care at the end of life. For more 

information, visit www.scd.org/wpc. 

 

Space is limited. RSVP today!  Contact John Watkins at 916-733-0254 or jwatkins@scd.org.  

 
Thanks for your support. 

      
 
Respectfully, 

 

 

 

John Watkins 

Office of Catholic Charities and Social Concerns 

Diocese of Sacramento   

 

OFFICE OF CATHOLIC 

CHARITIES & SOCIAL 

CONCERNS 

DIOCESE OF SACRAMENTO 
2110 Broadway  Sacramento, California  95818  (916) 733-0253  (916) 733-0224  
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Are you interested in learning more about end of life ethics and pastoral care for the sick 
and dying? This workshop is for bereavement & health ministers, Eucharistic ministers and 
ministers to the homebound, catechists and respect life ministers, and/or care takers.

Saturday, November 2, 2019, 9:30am - Noon
St. Peter - All Hallows Parish Hall
5501 14th Ave., Sacramento, CA 95820

Discussion topics include Church teaching on end of life ethics, accessing quality palliative 
care, hospice care and advance healthcare directives, and pastoral care at the end of life.

Space is limited. RSVP today! Contact John Watkins at 916-733-0254 or jwatkins@scd.org

Sponsored by the Diocese of Sacramento Office of Catholic Charities & Social Concerns.
To learn more about the Whole Person Care Initiative, visit www.scd.org/wpc
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